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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 8, 2007

TO: Honorable Steve Ogden, Chair, Senate Committee on Finance 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3514 by Rodriguez (Relating to the disclosure by the Texas Department of Public Safety 
to appraisal districts of driver's license records and personal identification certificate records, 
or certain information in those records, for use in determining an individual's eligibility for a 
residence homestead exemption from ad valorem taxation.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the Department of Public Safety to furnish information regarding the name, 
age, and residence address of persons for use by the appraisal district in determining eligibility for the 
over 65 homestead exemption.

The Department has indicated that the provision of this information to appraisal districts would have a 
minimal effect upon the operations of the Department.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department of Public Safety
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